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2018-2019 - A+ School Recognition Funds Ballot

 
 
Good Morning, 
      First I would like to congratulate everyone on moving our school letter grade from a "C" to a "B!" We definitely have a lot to be proud
of!  Voting for this year's School Recognition Funds (A+ Money) will take place on October 18, 2018 after scholars are dismissed. Please
stop by room 803 to cast your ballot between 1:10 PM and 3:00 PM.  All current faculty and staff are asked to vote. A sample of the
ballot is pictured below. You will circle one option only when voting. The results will be tallied starting at 3:01 PM and results will be
announced via e-mail. If you have any questions in regard to the ballot or the voting process please feel free to contact me. 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Nicholas Mennecke, M.Ed. 
Science and Intermediate Math Instructional Coach 
ESOL Contact 
School Advisory Council Chair 
Westwood Heights Elementary School 
2861 SW 9th St 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 
P: 754-323-7900 F: 754-323-7940

Nicholas A. Mennecke
Wed 10/10/2018 10:02 AM

Sent Items

To:WWE_ALL_STAFF <WWE_ALL_STAFF@browardschools.com>;
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Twitter: @Edu_Menn 
nick.mennecke@browardschools.com 
westwoodheights.browardschools.com 
 
"Education comes from within; you get it by struggle, effort and thought." - Napoleon Hill 
 

       
 Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, and all forms of communications, including e-mail communications, made or received in connection with the transaction of
School Board business are public records, which must be retained as required by law and must be disclosed upon receipt of a public records request, except as may
be excluded by federal or state laws.  If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone.
 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or employee. See Policy 5.9: Anti-
Bullying for additional information.


